
COVID 19 Statement 
To: Valued Intronix Technology customers SUBJECT: Coronavirus Update  April 17, 2020 

The coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak continues to evolve and so does the related impact on local and 
global health and related economies. Intronix is working hard to monitor the situation and assess any 
impact daily operations. Suffice it to say that we have incorporated disinfection regimens throughout 
our research and development programs.  Production lines for Myoguide have been shut down, during 
this crisis.  Keep in mind that Kego Corp. continues to have access to available stock, in Canada; and   
Ambu USA continues to have stock that have been accumulated before the Covid crisis.  

Service and Support:  

Intronix Technologies is committed to providing excellent customer service and support. Our Service 
team remains responsive and we are working hard to ensure the same levels of service and support to 
our customers. As always, technical support will continue to be available by phone and via WebEx.    

Cleaning and Disinfection:  

Recommendations for cleaning and disinfecting Myoguide units are included in the Myoguide 
Instruction Manual, as well as, on the Myoguide iNFOcard included with every Myoguide purchased.   

We suggest wiping Myoguide units with a minimum of 70% alcohol, or use of non-phenol disinfectant 
wipes (Phenols damage plastic), such as: Optim 33TB wipes (SciCan).  Please refer to this information as 
you implement efforts to control the spread of COVID-19 in your facility.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we monitor and navigate this important global 
health issue.  

Best Regards, 
Intronix Technologies Corporation 

 


